
July 4, 2022 

Topic: Report Number: BLE-2022-07-13 File Number: C-11 BLE22 

From: John Harper VP PCBA 

 

Seeing as we are a waterfront community this new proposed By-Law does not reflect the community, 
we currently live in. This by-law should be proposed to the community as a whole before it is passed 
through council. We strongly feel there needs to be revisions before this is passed. 

-Limiting the number of trailers to one each is to few considering we are a beach and boating 
community with several watercraft ie. Sea-doo, fishing boats and pleasure craft  

-We are a farming community which requires more then one utility trailer per property Limiting to one 
utility trailer is unreasonable. 

- we should be allowed to store the trailer anywhere on our property  

- visiting family with trailers should be able during the summer months as again we are a beach 
community. 

We look forward to discussing this with council and invite them to our general meeting on July 16 at 
10:00 am so you can hear the concerns of the residents of Point Clark 

 

Sincerely 

John Harper 

VP PCBA 

 

 

 

 


